
Friday 20th October 2023  

Topaz NewsleƩer 
The children’s third week in and final week of term 1 has been great. The 
children have worked hard on their learning and are all very Ɵred! We hope 
you all have a great half term and look forward to hearing about what you all 
get up to upon your return to school.   

Below is some informaƟon that we have received quesƟons about, so I hope 
it helps:  

Uniform: 

- I know it is important for children too look their best but please be aware 
that in school children are only allowed to wear blue hairbands that 
match the school uniform. 

Reading: 

- Shared reading books will be sent out this Friday. It is beneficial for you to read with your 
child 5 Ɵmes a week as this will support their learning.  

Home learning: 

- Home learning will be sent out on a Friday in the homeschool books. 
- This Friday we will be sending home personalised home learning to go along with the normal 

phonics home learning this is designed to benefit the learning needs of each child. 

Party invitaƟons: 

- Due to Ɵme constraints within class we will not be able to hand out invitataions within class. 
To support party invitaƟons we ask that they are sent via the Whatsapp group. If you are not 
in this group please contact Tara on taralou.price@sgmail.org.uk . Tara can also send out 
invitaƟons via our emailing system that ensures that all children receive invites.  

Gate Changes: 

- As the children have been coming so well we have decided that aŌer half term the children 
will all come in through the Infant corridor in the main playground. Mrs Windmill will stand 
on the gate and either Ms Johns or Mr Keeping will be stood on the door to the infant 
corridor. 

- On the way out the children will come out through the blue room which is the corner room 
of the main playground. Please could we ask that you stand relaƟvely close to the door so 
that the children can see you.  

 

We hope you all have an amazing half term! 

         Mr Keeping  

 

 


